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CAUTION: This email originated from an External Sender. Please do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the source.
ATTENTION: ce courriel provient d’un expéditeur externe. Ne cliquez sur aucun lien et n’ouvrez pas de pièce
jointe, excepté si vous connaissez l’expéditeur.

Hi, To Whom it Concerns, My name is Randy Dousselaere, I am owner to Property next to
The Holmfield Colony 11-3-15W, My Property is , I believe that one of the
Existing Hog barn is in Violation of environment regulations and is  only Mere Yards from a
river/creek bank on the valley edge ,which waste is getting in the underground water and
my Well system .As well I am starting a Bed and Breakfast and The smell of the Holmfield
Colony Barn has lowered the resale value considerably! I and many others in the area are
very concerned and we do not want more Hog Barns in the area! I am totally against this
expansions!

                                                                                       Sincerely Randy Dousselaere




